
FIREWORKS ORDINANCE PRESS RELEASE 

 

In June of 2018, the City Council approved a change in the ordinance involving fireworks. The change 

bans the use of fireworks within the city limits. 

The reasons for the change are many, but is primarily centered around public safety (fire, accidents, 

etc.). The growth of homes in the city limits has expanded our concerns about our being able to protect 

our citizens if a fire should break out. The ordinance does provide for special permitted displays under 

controlled circumstances. 


